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SPACES
April 28, 1987

Mr. Hal Rammel
1622 West Sherwin Apt. 25
Chicago, I1linois 60626

Dear Hal,

Thank you for your letter. Yes we did know about Keas’ Ark. No we did not
see that particular article. We're adding it to our archives.

The person to write to about the ark is....
Sharpe James
Mayor
Newark, NJ. 07102

We belive a positive letter to the Mayor that stresses, national interest in
the ark, and what saving it can do for Newark, will do the most good for
the preservation process.

The man leading the fight to save the ark is....
Camilo J. Vergera
535 West 110th St. Apt. 2-|
New York, N.Y. 10025

he would probably like to know of your interest.

According to a response | got from the Mayor - there was a stey on the
destruction of the ark, and @ municipal ombudsman has been appointed. |
don't know what that means-but a constant supply of letters will certainly
help the csuse.

Thanks for your interest.
My best,

Seymour Rosen
Director
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